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John Mason <johnrmason@me.com>
Friday, January 29, 2010 2:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am deeply alarmed about a provision in proposed regulation ID# RIN 3038-AC61 of reducing leverage of Forex trading to
10:1.

There is nothing wrong with the current leverage. It will be virtually impossible to continue making a living with the proposed
legislation. Does the government no longer care about feedback from constituents and citizens? Please remove the
reduction of leverage proposal from the legislation IMMEDIATELY!!!

Very Sincerely,

John Mason


